
 
 

Do you have a child who will turn 5 prior 

to December 1, 2021? 

 

Are they already registered to attend 

Kindergarten? 

 
Please see below for registration information. 

 
Parents can complete registration at home on their own computer or contact the 

Central Registration Department at (716)874-2090 1500 Colvin Blvd., NY 14223. for 
use of the*Kiosk. Please Note: this process only works when using a desktop or 

laptop computer. 
 
Parents who have children currently enrolled in a Ken-Ton school should use their 

Parent Portal account to add a new student.   

Go to https://www.ktufsd.org/portal to log in to Parent Portal.  
 

 


